
 

          

    

 

Principal’s message 

Grateful – “feeling or showing thanks or appreciation for something” 

I am grateful...…. 

this term has started extremely well due to the commitment, understanding and perseverance of 
our students, parents and staff every day. I want to share with you that I am grateful for: 

 all the William Bayldon Public School teachers and other staff who are working above 
and beyond their expected roles to ensure all students are learning; 

 the students who are completing their learning packs at home and returning them to 
school so their teachers can celebrate their achievements with them and help them; 

 the students who are completing their learning online and acting on the feedback 
provided by their teachers; 

 the cooperation and support of all our parents and carers as we transition back to 
school, you have been amazing; and  

finally I am grateful for being the principal of such a wonderful school community who have truly 
shown what we can do together in a crisis whilst still being kind, thoughtful and smiling even on 
the tough days! 

I'm sure you all have something to be grateful for. Why not show your gratitude to someone and 
make their day!  

Return to School- 11th of May 
All parents should have received a letter regarding their child's return to school day starting next 
week. If you haven't received a letter, please call the school.  
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Leadership & Recognition Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Leadership & Recognition Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our very proud award winners so far this Term. 

Unfortunately, not everyone is here at the moment to be in our photo but see 

how our responsible award winners that were present kept their social 

distancing! Congratulations to all our award winners. Keep up the great work. 

 



 
 

Some working from home action! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mitchell explaining his math 

thinking! 

 

Benjamin from KD working on his 

sight words.  

Archie from KD’s work on patterns and 2D shapes – and 

his little reading partners (Bell and Rosie the Guinea Pigs) 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F559220478711447873%2F&psig=AOvVaw06RHtQmMXJhC6zud4U9HPA&ust=1588812145510000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJDPsM6AnukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAI


 
 

Some working from home action! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archer from KD’s drawing ‘The 

Blue sheep is finding treasure’. 

Archer’s investigations into 2D shapes, 

patterns and connections to text. 

Haylee reading with her mum. We 

just wish you could all hear how 

well she is reading! 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.netclipart.com%2Fisee%2FJbhoRT_reading-books-in-book-bags-will-go-home%2F&psig=AOvVaw0nZXKJ6271tj5f-3doycxi&ust=1588816801342000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKicxfqRnukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAI


 
 

Important returning to school information 

When your child returns to school, please make sure they have: 

• a packed lunch and recess (unless orders have been written at home and the correct money 
provided in a bag) 

• A water bottle 

The school canteen will be open from next Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday for lunch 

orders only. This means no students will be able to go to the canteen to buy any items.  

Also, a reminder that parents/carers are not able to come onto the school grounds and are 
encouraged to drop their children off and stay in their cars. We have arranged for staff to greet 

children at each gate in the morning and to walk them to the gates in the afternoon. 

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to keep everyone safe and we look forward to seeing 
our students as they begin to return in Week 3. 


